

PEQUOT VILLAGE NEWS LETTER

RSC office hours Tuesday & Friday (9:00-4:00)

Resident Services Coordinator (RSC) Sharon Donofrio can help you.

My job is to provide you with information on programs and benefits available

Help acquire the services you need and assist you in filling out paperwork.

Contact me at **860-448-9070**

RENTERS' REBATE

ANY RESIDENT WHO DIDN'T ALREADY APPLY FOR RENTERS' REBATE NEEDS TO CONTACT RSC. I WILL HAVE YOUR RENT FOR 2021.

FARMERS' MARKET COUPONS

ARE AVAILABLE AT GROTON HUMAN SERVICES.
RSC WILL HAVE THEM FOR ANY RESIDENT WHO
DOES NOT OWN A CAR.
PLEASE SEE ATTACHED MEMO

RESIDENT TENNANT MEETING

Wednesday August 10TH
Pequot Village Community Room 1:00PM

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT MEETING

Wednesday August 17TH
Pequot Village Community Room 1:00PM

www.grotonhousingauthority.org

Residents of Grasso Gardens & Pequot Village

August 2022 Newsletter

IMPORTANT INFORMATION – PLEASE READ!

Can you feel the heat! With the warmer temperatures and humidity heat pumps are working hard, which means more leaking and clogged filters. If you notice leaking from your heat pumps, please call a work order into the office so that filters and/or hoses can be unclogged. Thank you!

***SAVE THE DATES!**

- Property Meeting at 1:00PM Wednesday August 17th (Pequot Village)
- Tenant Meeting at 1:00PM Wednesday August 10th (Pequot Village)
- *ALL are welcome to attend meetings regardless of location!

GROUNDS

Reminder: Landscaping schedule has changed and will be as follows:

Grasso Garden – Monday

Pequot Village – Tuesday

*Schedule is also subject to weather conditions.

Flowers and plants that belong to the Groton Housing Authority should not be cut by residents. Please do not cut the flowers located on the property as these are for the enjoyment of all residents.

Maintenance will be cleaning community rooms and laundry facilities twice a day starting in August. <u>Although GHA will be helping to keep the facilities clean, it is being a good neighbor to clean up after yourself for the next person when using the laundry facilities.</u>

PARKING

GHA is in the process of putting in more parking signs at Pequot Village. Please make sure you and your visitors follow the signs on the property.

Reminder to take advantage of the secured bike racks at Pequot Village to be used for bikes and electric bikes that do not require license plates.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Thank You! Be Safe and Be Well!